

Guru Nanak Multi Academy Trust Ltd

Incorporating: Nanaksar Primary School & Guru Nanak Sikh Academy Founder - Sant Baba Amar Singh Ji

29th September 2021

Dear Parent

Secondary Phase Only

School Early Closure at 2:00pm

Tuesday 5th October 2021

in preparation for Open Evening

Please note the Secondary Phase will close at 2:00pm on Tuesday 5th October 2021 to enable staff to prepare for the Open Evening for Year 6 pupils transferring to Year 7 in September 2022.

All secondary students must leave school at 2:00pm. However, provisions have been made to supervise any students who cannot be collected until 2:50pm.

There will be **no** other after school activities - all clubs/lessons have been cancelled for the Secondary Phase.

Primary Phase will close at their normal time. Primary Phase after school activities will continue as normal.

Yours faithfully

Mr T Perryman **Assistant Principal**

Springfield Road Hayes Middlesex UB4 0LT

Telephone: 020 8573 6085

Executive Principal: Mr J. S. Sidhu

Web: www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk Email:

admin@nanaksarprimary.co.uk

admin@gnsa.co.uk

Company Reg. No. 07416734 VAT No. 114 184 149